
I Mr. Louis G. Sullivan 
 Haight Street *  

San Francisco, CA 

June 26, 1989 

Dear Lou: 

Please find enclosed a notice about a research study on AIDS 
victims which I thought you might with to respond to. I also sent 
one to Paul Walker, who recently informed me (in a response to my 
sending him, somewhat belatedly, a MMRF certificate of merit) 
that he also has the disease. I hope to be able to finally meet 
him in Cleveland this September at the HBIGDA symposium. I am 
very disappointed that I couldn't afford to come to San Francisco 
for the IFGE convention so that I could get a chance to meet you 
at long last, but "that's the breaks", I guess. However, you are 
always welcome to come visit us. Our place is somewhat cramped 
just now as  and I are sharing a two-bedroom apartment 
with a roommate, but never fear, we'll make room. Oh, and we will 
be going to S.F. for our honeymoon sometime next year. (We will 
probably get married this September or October). 

Yes, please list GENDER WORKER (counselor, educator, researcher, 
writer, reviewer, compiler and book distributor), but not GENDER 
NETWORK.ER (which ceased publishing September 1988), in the 
resources section of your new handbook. 

I am also enclosing a review of your book (2nd edition) which I 
just completed today. Please let me know when the third edition 
will be released and the price, and could you please send me a 
complimentary copy as I would like to distribute your book if you 
could offer me a 40% discount like the other publishers do. I now 
distribute three titles (mentioned in the ad enclosed) and hope 
to be able to sell more sometime in the future. 

How is your biography of Jack Bee Garland coming along? Please 
send me a copy so that I might review it. Thanks a lot. Take care 
now and please drop me a line when you get a chance. 

I just bought a new computer for $2600 with a hard disk and two floppy drives, 640K, an internal modem, mouse, etc., housebrand. 

Your brother, f. s. 
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Yale University 
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March 23, 1989 

Release Immediately 

Dtpartmmt of Psychology 
P.O. Bo:r "" Yale Station 
Nnv Haven, Connecticut o6520-7447 

PRESS RELEASE PRESS RELEASE 

AIDS, ARC, HIV+ and the Psychology of Control 

Campus 11ddrtss: 
z Hillhouse Avmut 

A study being conducted at Yale University's Department of 
Psychology by Dr. Christian S. Crandall and his associates is looking for 
participants who have tested positive for HIV. The study aims to 
determine the social and psychological outlook of PWA's, and their 
effects on physical and psychological well-being. The goal is to change 
the application of medical and support services in a more effective 
manner. 

Persons with AIDS, ARC and HIV seropositive are needed. 
Confidentiality is strictly enforced. 

To participate, or for further information, please contact the Yale 
Project on the Psychology of AIDS, Elizabeth Tse, Director, at P.O. Box 
7172 Yale Station, Yale University, New Haven CT, 06520, or call collect 
at (203) 436-0805. 

Released by: 

Dr. Christian S. Crandall 
Department of Psychology 
Yale University 
New Haven, CT 06520-7447 
(203)           
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